

Lorain County Bar Association

May 23, 2012

Mr. Jabez Labret 7757 Central Parke Blvd. Suite 102 Mason, OH 45040

Re:

Manage Your Online Presence to Grow Your Practice Seminar

May 22, 2012

Dear Mr. Labret:

On behalf of the Lorain County Bar Association's Executive Committee, I would like to thank you for presenting a fantastic seminar for the members of the LCBA. As you can see from the enclosed evaluations, the attendees thoroughly enjoyed your presentation. One of the attendees said, "These guys are great. Every young lawyer should attend this seminar." Another attendee said, "They really know their stuff. I could have sat through an entire day listening to and learning from them."

Again, thank you for everything you did to ensure the success of the seminar. It is greatly appreciated.

Yours very truly,

Jeannie Motylewski

Executive Director

Enclosures